
PUBLIC NOTICE: OFFICE RELOCATION

We are pleased to announce that Women Fund Tanzania 
Trust is relocating its office to a new location, effective 
01st September 2025. Our new address will be: 

		  Plot No: 60 Mzizima Street, 
		  House No: 39, Kawe Ward, 
		  Mbezi Beach  
		  Dar es Salaam

		  Contact: +255 753 912 130  
		  Email: info@wftrust.or.tz 

All other phone numbers and email addresses will 
remain the same. 

We are excited about this new chapter and look forward 
to continuing to serve you from our new location.

Thank you for your continued support


